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2018/12/18 

The Honourable Rod Phillips, Minister of Environment, Conservation and Parks recently released 
“Preserving and Protecting our Environment for Future Generations”, the Ontario Government’s 
new environment and climate change plan. The OAA and the Sustainable Built Environments 
Committee will be examining the document and determining how best to respond with feedback. 
The OAA encourages members to review the document and provide their own feedback. The 
following link will take you to the comment page where members have the opportunity to 
provide their feedback both anonymously or by logging in to the Environmental Registry of 
Ontario. 

 

 

https://prod-environmental-registry.s3.amazonaws.com/2018-11/EnvironmentPlan.pdf
https://ero.ontario.ca/user/login?action=comment&destination=/comment/reply/node/508/comment

